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From: Dr. Mark Medinnus <mmedinnus@rvindianhealth.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2010 8:27 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Metals Position Limits

Dear CFTC Officials,
Please follow your Mission Statement. With metals position limits, please do this.

The blatant abuse and manipulation now on record in the PM market must stop. The ongoing “ponzimonium” is
a snub to your vested authority and an insult to honest investors the world over.

Blessings,

Mark Medinnus of California



